
 

To all the children at West Jesmond Primary School. 

We are writing to say hello and we hope you are all keeping safe and well. We 

hope that you enjoyed our art project, “A view from a window”, and used your 

imagination in lots of exciting ways to do your picture.  

We are very excited for the time when we all get back to school, and together, 

we get to see the “Secret Garden’ and think about all the wonderful times we 

will spend there with our friends.  

As we are now in the month of Ramadan, and our Muslim friends and families are 

thinking of when they can get back together to worship in their special place, 

the Mosque, do you think you could do a piece of writing about your special 

place? It doesn’t have to be a place of worship but could be somewhere that you 

like to go as a family, maybe a holiday destination, a park, the beach or a special 

café. Why is it special to you, and how does it make you feel when you are 

there? 

Have you tried anything new while you have been at home and had the time to 

experiment? Mrs Adair’s sons have learnt how to juggle, it took lots of time and 

practise and she is very proud of their perseverance. It would be lovely if you 

could share some of your achievements on the school Facebook page. 

Stay safe. 

From Mrs Kennett, Mrs Adair, Mrs Trench and Mrs McCubbin 

 

                                                   

 


